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The citizens of the United States and of Oregon have a Constitutional right to keep 

and bear arms and this right shall not be infringed. The states with very high and 

strict gun laws are also the states with the highest crime and murder rates. By adding 

an additional and unnecessary barrier for law abiding citizens to purchase and use 

firearms creates a more dangers and hostile community susceptible to more violent 

crime. I am requesting the legislature to vote “no” on this bill.    


